Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Lana Erickson - John A Macdonald Road Renaming - CK 6310-1

From: myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com>

Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 11:58 PM

To: Councillor's Office <Councillors.Office @saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Please do not change the name of Saskatoon's Sir John A Macdonald Road.

F

Re: Please do not change the name of Saskatoon's Sir John A Macdonald Road.

Mr. Saskatoon City Council

Historial figures should not be judged through the social justice lens of today. Canada wouldn't exist without its founding
father and first prime minister. Sir John A Macdonald brought together a united Canada and for that accomplishment, he
should be respected and at the very least, not erased. Please do not change the name of Saskatoon's Sir John A
Macdonald Road.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Lana Erickson

Brightwater Cr Saskatoon, CA-SK-
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